

Walnesday June 29

Kurt Hanson General Manager, Community Services 2808 Spiller Road SE, North Tower 2<sup>nd</sup> floor City of Calgary Mail code #60

Dear Kurt:

I am very pleased to let you know that the Calgary Foundation Board together with KCCA will contribute \$900,000 to complete the DJD project. I know you are equally committed to seeing this project to a successful completion, made more challenging by the current economic state of our province. The Calgary Foundation Board would like to request that the City be the matching donor by providing an additional grant of \$900,000 to the DJD project.

Your support, together with past supporters, and the additional grants from the Calgary Foundation and KCCA, will enable this project to be completed and realize the vision we all have for DJD.

Thank you for giving this request your sincere consideration. I am happy to provide any further information you might require. You can contact me at 403 802-7705.

I look forward to hearing from you.

Respectfully,

Eva Friesen President and CEO Calgary Foundation

cc. Chima Nkemdirim City of Calgary – Office of the Mayor 700 Macleod Trail SE T2P 2M5

700, 999 - 8th Street S.W., Calgary, Alberta T2R 1J5 403-802-7700 calgaryfoundation.org

ISC: UNRESTRICTED